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1. Overall Description:

RAN3 thanks CT4 for the latest information and status report on the port number allocation solutions.
Solutions #1-4, 8 all have varying impacts on implementations and/or deployments, and have dependencies on the operator's infrastructure, including transport infrastructure. In general, they are not considered feasible.

Solutions #3, 5 which affect the transport network layer, including SCTP, are also unfeasible. RAN3 prefers not to impact transport layer implementations, given that SCTP is today the basis for all RAN3-defined interfaces.

We acknowledge the possible drawback of Solution #6, as described in Sec. 4.4.3 of TR 29.941. RAN3  understands that implementations are responsible for resolving any collisions. We would ask CT4 to keep us informed of any updates on this.
RAN3 confirms that static port number allocation by 3GPP (Solution #6 in TR 29.941) and port allocation via OAM (Solution #7 in TR 29.941) shall be the way forward. 
2. Actions:

To CT4 group.

ACTION: 
RAN3 asks CT4 group to take the above into account, to keep us informed of any updates, and to make the necessary provisions to make Solutions #6 and #7 in TR 29.941 possible. We encourage CT4 to complete the definition of the acceptance criteria, resolving the corresponding FFS and Editor’s Note in the assignment procedure (TR 29.941 Annex D, Sec. D.2). We would also ask CT4 the following:

1) Confirm that, once agreed by CT4 and documented in Table D.3-1 of TR 29.941, port allocation shall be normative.

Note: In RAN3 it was suggested that a web page maintained by MCC would be more appropriate for this.

2) Considering the port assignment procedure for Sol. #6 (TR 29.941 Annex D, Sec. D.2), and considering past experiences with IANA, it might be beneficial to document the IANA request procedure in an informative way, as a reference. [NB: this is pending resolution in final discussion]
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